PTES 2013: Pre-notification email
Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey - Coming soon

Dear Student,

The University of Manchester will shortly be launching this year’s Postgraduate Taught Experience Survey (PTES). I’m writing to ask you if you would take a little time to complete the survey. 

PTES is the only national survey to gather students’ opinions about their taught postgraduate experience. Your opinion is really important to us as PTES helps us to identify where we are doing well as well as areas for improvement, and compare our performance nationally, and so to make changes that will help make the experience better for students in future. 

As a result of what our students told us in previous surveys, we have [insert example]. 
The survey will open on Monday 18th February and run until 30th April. It’s quick and easy to complete. Information is submitted securely. Results are anonymous and are confidential to the university. 

We will send you an email to let you know when the survey is open, and how to access it.  We do hope you will take part and by doing so help us to make the experience for future taught postgraduate students even better still.  

Thank you,

[name]

PTES 2013 is run in association with the Higher Education Academy, the national body for enhancing learning and teaching in higher education in the United Kingdom. Since the survey began in 2009, over 85,000 taught postgraduate students have taken part. 

